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It is with great pleasure that the Board of Governors 

of Fountain Primary School and Nursery Unit can 

announce the appointment of our new principal, Mr 

Stephen Torney.   

 

 Mr Torney has taught in our school for the past 7 

years and is very well respected by pupils and adults. 

He will begin his principal position from 1st September 

2023.   

 

We send our congratulations to Mr Torney and wish him 

every success in his new role. We know that he will 

always do his best for our school.  


